
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Lady Immaculate & St Cuthbert, Crook 

St Thomas of Canterbury, Wolsingham 

St Joseph, Tow Law 

Priest in charge   01388 762724 

Daughters of Divine Love   01388 229656 

St Cuthbert’s School    01388 762889 

Bl. John Duckett School   01388 731082 

Website: www.ourladyandstcuthbertscrook.org.uk 

Email:    saintcuthbertschurchcrook@uwclub.net 
 

21st November 2021 – The Feast of Christ the King  
Day of Special Prayer for Youth 

 

Tow Law, Wolsingham and Crook churches are all now open for public attendance at Mass. There is still no 

obligation to attend Mass during the pandemic. Please click on our links for Facebook and YouTube from the website 

http://www.ourladyandstcuthbertscrook.org.uk/ to view Mass streamed. If you cannot access a live streamed Mass, you can hear 

Mass by Phone from Middlesbrough Cathedral (any time) on 01642 130120. YouTube now available for Mass from Crook church 

and from the “cupboard”. (Apologies for recent loss of service on YouTube.) Because of the latest Covid-safe policy from the 

diocese we can now sing, have ministers, take offertory collection, receive on the tongue. Ministers may now visit the sick at home. 
 

Masses in Crook Church will also be live streamed. 
(Streamed Mass is preceded by Exposition and Morning Prayer at 9.30am when not in church) 

 

Saturday   20   5.30pm Mass in Wolsingham Church People of the parishes 

Sunday  21   9.00am Mass in Tow Law Church Teresa Bevil 

Sunday  21 10.30am Mass in Crook Church Youth of the parishes 

Monday  22 10.00am Streamed Mass Intentions of the Sisters of Mercy, Sunderland 

Tuesday  23 10.00am Mass in Crook Church Anne McCabe 

Wednesday  24  NO SERVICE  

Thursday  25 10.00am Streamed Mass Anthony Corrigan 

Friday  26   9.30am  Funeral Mass Joan Urwin Crook Church streamed 

Saturday  27   5.30pm Mass in Wolsingham Church Deceased and living members of the Ruddick family 

Sunday   28   9.00am Mass in Tow Law Church Margaret Cook 

Sunday  28 10.30am Mass in Crook Church Thomas Gardiner 
 
 

We pray for Joan Urwin, baby Indie Waldron and Donald Rooney who have died recently, and ask God’s 

consolation for their families. 
 
SICK Shaun Aspinall, Hilda Bills, Grace Dewell, Marjorie Martin, John McConville, Eileen Mooney, Margaret Peacock, 

Bridget Burke, Peter Crawford, Nancy Hayton, Jean Taylor, Alberto delle Fratte, Tony Callan, Kevin Bell and Edmund 

Young. 
 

ANNIVERSARIES: Sheila Tindale, Josephine Mary Fineran, Lawrence Sidney Davey, Kate Cozens, Herbert Allinson, 

George Parkin, Stephen Moss, Gillian Stobbs. 

 

SAINTS FEAST DAYS 

Mon 22
nd

 St Cecilia 

Wed 24
th
 Martyrs of Vietnam                              

RESPONSE TO THE PSALM 
The Lord is king, with majesty enrobed. 
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CROOK PARISH MINISTRIES  

Tuesday 23rd November:  Reader:  M Jones    
 
Ministries & special collection  for Sunday 28

th
 November (1

st
 Sunday of Advent) 

 

Reader Bidding 

prayers 

Bulletin Refreshments Fatima 

statue 

Welcomers Special collection 

Ursula 

Jones 

Eugene 

Brady 

Moya, 

bulletinstcuthbert@

gmail.com 

Maureen & 

Peter 
Anne Smith 

(2/12/21) 

Sr Paschaline 

& Judith 

Reed 

Advent Alms in aid 

of St Cuthberts 

Care N.E. 
  
Tuesday 30

th
 November:  Reader: Sr Ijeoma 

 
REFRESHMENTS: Everyone welcome to come along to coffee in St Cuthbert’s Centre after Mass every Sunday 
 
SECOND COLLECTION THIS WEEK is for Catholic Youth (YMT) (or you can Donate by texting Youth10 to 70500 

to donate £10, or text Youth20 to donate £20). We celebrate World Youth Sunday this week when the Church across the 

globe reflects on the gift of young people and offers our support as we accompany them on their faith journey. Here in the 

Diocese the YMT provide a variety of opportunities to support our young people. (See link in editorial) 

Clergy Training Fund is open until next week, 28
th

 November for any donations. 
 
HOLY SOULS: November is the month in which we remember the faithful departed. Mass intentions for the Holy Souls 

welcome.  
 
THE FAMILY OF THE LATE MARGARET COOK: we offer many thanks for their contribution to St Joseph’s, Tow Law.  
 
THE LATE JOAN URWIN kindly asked her family to donate the collection from her funeral to Our Lady Immaculate and St 

Cuthbert’s, Crook.  
 
VACANCY:  Our Lady Immaculate & St. Cuthbert's is looking to appoint a part-time Cleaner.  6 hours per week. An 

application pack is available at https://diocesehn.org.uk/job-vacancies or contact the Diocese of Hexham and Newcastle on 

0191 243 3301 or email human.resources@diocesehn.org.uk.  The closing date for applications is 3 December 2021. 
 
CHURCH CLEANING: Please, if anyone can spare an hour once every few weeks to help keep our lovely church clean, 

would they let Ursula Jones know: Tel.01388 488697, Mob.0759222688, email ursjones@yahoo.co.uk . Your kind offer will be 

most appreciated. 
 
WELCOMERS are needed for the rota at Our lady Immaculate & St Cuthbert’s to welcome on a Sunday in Crook.  If you can 

help, please contact Ann Callan 07983142157 or email ann70.callan@gmail.com and let her know of any dates you would not 

be available.  Thank you to those who are already on the rota. 
 
SANTA RIDE Please sponsor Fr Nick’s Santa Ride for Zoe’s Place next Saturday 27th November (See editorial for link) 
 
JAZZ 26 NOVEMBER This event is now SOLD OUT. If you have already booked tickets, they will be on the door for you 

on the night. If you haven't booked tickets but would like your name added to the list to be contacted, if we have any returns, 

please contact jazzarcrook@gmail.com or 01388 768880. 
 
IN MEMORY CYCLAMENS: We are going to decorate our Church windows in Crook as usual with seasonal cyclamens. If 

you wish to have a cyclamen in memory of a loved one, please leave an envelope containing £5 with the name of the person 

to be remembered either in the collection or through the presbytery letterbox, addressed to Janette Kelly, by 28
th

 November. 
 
CHRISTMAS WREATHS: These will be available for sale on Sunday 12th December. If you wish to have one made, please 

let Brian or Edith Rinaldi know - tel. no. 01388 762046 as soon as possible.   On Sunday 12th there will also be a wreath 

fayre selling various Christmas items, cakes, tombola and lunch. 
 
ADVENT REFLECTIONS: The Vicariate for Faith and Mission has produced a set of booklets of Advent reflections, one for 

each week of Advent which can be found on the diocesan website by clicking on the following link: 

https://diocesehn.org.uk/living-the-faith/liturgy-prayer/#seasonal 
 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY: To make an online donation to the work of our SVP please pay it direct to our 

Bank Account: Sort code 60 60 04, Account number: 460863323, Account name: SVP C210403 Our Lady &amp;St 

Cuthbert’s Crook. Thank you for your continuing generosity. 
 
SYNOD ‘21-’23 Communion-Participation-Mission The word “Synod” is about journeying together. How are we 

journeying together as Church in the North East of England? What steps does the Holy Spirit invite us to take in order to grow 

in our journeying together? As a parish we will attempt to discuss some of the questions being asked of us as we take our part 

in the synod. For brief information look at https://diocesehn.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Synod-Letter-October-2021-

website-Final.pdf  Hear Bishop Robert https://youtu.be/SHR5nYJjH2g or see the diocesan website for a full insight 

https://diocesehn.org.uk/living-the-faith/synod-2021-2023/. For various links see the e-bulletin editorial 
 
DIOCESAN JOB VACANCIES: Care assistants required. St Joseph’s Home is a large residential care home for the elderly 

run by the Little Sisters of the Poor in Newcastle, with over 100 staff. Full and part-time hours available. Shifts are 8am-3pm, 

3pm-9pm. For more information, please contact Lee-Marie Thornley on 07856256095 or email lee.marie@lsplondon.co.uk. 
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